

Sheriff Gene Mahon

## RED WILLOW DEPARTMENT

December 19, 2014

Mr. Mike Wicht Prochaska & Associates 11317 Chicago Circle Omaha NE 68154-2633

Dear Mr. Wicht,

I would like to take this opportunity to say thank you for a job well done. Having been the architectural firm for our Law Enforcement Center project I experienced your company and employees do an outstanding job.

This project was a new adventure for all of us at the Red Willow County Sheriff's Department. The dedication and attention your company and employees gave to us during this project was amazing. The constant communications with your employees made this project very successful.

This project spanned a period of almost five years that we worked together to see this facility finished. Having never been involved in a project of this magnitude, it was a huge learning experience for me. Your staff took the time to make sure we understood what to expect from the architects involved.

I feel very fortunate to have had the opportunity to help get a new Law Enforcement and Detention Center in Red Willow County. We are grateful to have had your company turn a long time dream into reality. It is for these reasons that I would highly recommend Prochaska & Associates to anyone with architectural needs. I believe you made this project a success and would be successful in any project you enter into.

Again, thank you for all that you and your staff have done on our very successful project.

Sincerely,

Hong Malon, Should Gene Mahon, Sheriff Red Willow County

GM/dw



516 NORRIS AVE. McCook, NE 69001 (308) 345-1850 AND VIOLENCE (308) 345-1503 (Fax)